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Sent: Monday, 5 February 2018 6:53 PM
To: fracking inquiry
Subject: RE: Community Update #29

To Whom it May Concern

| am a land holder in the Katherine Region. | am not against Hydraulic Fracturing of Onshore Gas
However, Hydraulic Fracturing needs to be managed with Geo Science approval to be safe and environment maintained

Kind Regards

Paddy Fordham
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From: Scientific Inquiry into Hydraulic Fracturing in the NT [mailto:fracking.inquiry@nt.gov.au]
Sent: Monday, 5 February 2018 4:42 PM

To:

Subject: Community Update #29
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S February 2018

Community Update #29 — 5§ February 2018

The independent Scientific Inquiry into Hydraulic Fracturing of Onshore Shale Gas Reservoirs in the Northern
Territory (Inquiry) has commenced a two-day hearing in Darwin today, the first of its final round of public live-
streamed hearings.

The Panel will hold hearings in Katherine, Alice Springs and Tennant Creek, finishing on 12 February 2018.

The hearing schedule has been published on the Inquiry website and presentations will be live-streamed and
uploaded to the submission library to provide access to those who cannot attend. You can view the schedule and
the live-stream here.

Inquiry Chair, Justice Rachel Pepper, said that the hearings provide a final opportunity to hear formal
presentations from interested people, groups and organisations before the Inquiry finalises its work and
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publishes its Final Report in March 2018.

“Presenters should use the opportunity to provide feedback on the draft Final Report and the draft Social Impact
Assessment Framework produced by Coffey Services Australia Pty Ltd,” Justice Pepper said.

While the Inquiry has suggested that stakeholders submit large and complex submissions by 2 February 2018,
Justice Pepper said that shorter submissions could be made at any time.

“The Panel’s priority is to give each submission due consideration,” Justice Pepper said.

“We would like to receive all further submission as soon as possible, but before the Final Report is completed in
March 2018.”

Please direct all correspondence regarding the Scientific Inquiry into Hydraulic Fracturing to:
Hydraulic Fracturing Taskforce

GPO Box 4396, Darwin NT 0801

T 08 8999 6573

E fracking.inquiry@nt.gov.au
W frackinginquiry.nt.gov.au
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